March 16, 2023

Carmen D. Diaz

Acting Secretary of the NJ Board of Ultilities
44 S. Clinton Avenue

P.O. Box 350

Trenton NJ 08625-0350

Township
of Teaneck Dear Acting Secretary Diaz:
PAUL A. VOLCKER ) . ;
MUNICIPAL GREEN I write as the Manager for the Township of Teaneck and on behalf of its more than
818 TEANECK ROAD 41,000 residents to express support for a utility Light Emitting Diode (“LED™)
NEWTJE';%%%%GS streetlight program. We have long had a positive working relationship with our
201:847:1800 utility, PSE&G. We are confident in PSE&G’s ability to deliver a program that
FAX (201) 837-0847 would benefit Teaneck and other New Jersey communities.
E-MAIL: el :
admin@teaneckni.gov Street light improvement has now become one of the top concerns for our residents,
and a question that routinely is discussed during the Public Good and Welfare
i portion of our Council meetings.
MICHAEL PAGAN
MAYOR
DANIELLE GEE LED lights are more efficient and last longer than existing street lights. Converting
e to LED lights would save Teaneck and other communities on their energy bills and
DEPUTY MAYOR help meet our energy savings goals.
DENISE BELCHER
M CAREN ORGEN LED bulbs are also brighter, which enhances public safety. Better street lighting
MARK SCHWARTZ . . .
would help protect pedestrians, help drivers see better and serve as a crime
DEAN B. KAZINCI
TOWNSHIP MANAGER deterrent.
DOUGLAS RUCCIONE
TOWNSHIP CLERK

Thank you for the opportunity to share our support for a utility LED streetlight
JOHN L.SHAHDANIAN 1I, ESQ.
TOWNSHIP ATTORNEY program.

Sincetely,

B. Kazinci
Township M




